
General PTA Meeting

May 4, 2021



Communications/Membership

Join our Woodlin listserv to stay informed
woodlinpta.org/join-the-listserv/

Bookmark our website for updates and info
woodlinpta.org/

Become a PTA Member woodlinpta.org/pta-
membership/

http://woodlinpta.org/join-the-listserv/
http://woodlinpta.org/
http://woodlinpta.org/pta-membership/


Fundraising News and Events

Incredibly Successful Year!

• Raised about $20,000 from the Dash, about $13,000 from 

the Auction and about $1,000 from Snider’s Receipts

• Bought headsets for all teachers

• Materials support for classroom teachers and specialists

• Mini-grants/special projects funds for classroom teachers

• Teacher and staff appreciation throughout the year

• Recess materials

• Spirit Gear and Yard Signs 



Fundraising News and Events

FINAL FUNDRAISING EVENT OF THE YEAR:

Virtual Spring Book Fair
Friday May 7th – Thursday May 20th

Our Scholastic Book Fair is online and helps students discover new books, 

favorite characters, and more! Every purchase earns our school rewards for 

much needed resources. All orders ship home, and shipping is free on book-

only purchases over $25.



Fundraising News and Events

Huge thanks goes out to all of families of our school for 

making this happen!

• Allison Nadelhaft and her team for running the Dash

• Julie Petruzzi and Sarah Katz for wonderful auction

• Heather Collick for Spirit Gear and Yard Signs

• Angie Lai, our fundraising chair



Thank you

Beth Jordan * Heather Collick * Elisse Lassiter * 

Danielle Daee * Joanna Snyder * Shana Hattis * 

Michelle Washko * Jill DesJean * Connie Castillo * 

Sandra Amorim * Sandra Rodrich * Lauren Boylan * 

Brandi Davis * Dawn Patti * Jennie Brush * Erin Toner 

* Matt Menashes * Emily Menashes * Clara 

Shniderman * Jeremy Tomasulo * Andrea Yudell



Update on Woodlin Re-build

• Full funding of CIP is currently $150M short 

• Montgomery County is hoping to secure monies to fund 

more projects in CIP, but may have to delay some 

projects

• A Progressive recordation tax was proposed to replace 

funds that were cut from school impact taxes during the 

Growth Policy update. We advocate that those funds be 

added back by scheduling the recordation tax vote or 

another action that would raise revenue.



Update on Woodlin Re-build

Contact County Council Members to express your 

support for a progressive recordation tax to fund 

the CIP

District 5: Tom Hucker

At-large members: Gabe Albornoz, Evan Glass, 

Will Jawando, Hans Riemer

Education Committee members: Nancy Navarro, 

Craig Rice



Slate of Candidates for Nomination to PTA board

President: Alison Aughinbaugh
Vice President-Advocacy: Lauren Boylan
Vice President-Administration: Mary Haas
Treasurer: Eduardo Aponte
Secretary: Hae-Soo Baek



Committee Chairs to PTA board

Communications/Membership: Jennie Davison and Katya 
Rimkanus

Events: open

Enrichment: open

Fundraising: Angie Lai

Outreach: open



Next Year’s Meetings

September 7, 2021
November 2 or 5, 2021 (Could be International Night)
February 1, 2022
March 1, 2022
May 3, 2022
June 7 or 10, 2022 (Could be STEM Night)

Question: In-person vs. Virtual meetings?


